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K-2 Easter Hat Parade 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
You are invited to attend Burke Ward Public School’s K-2 Easter Hat Parade on Thursday 
9th  April 2020 at 1pm. 
 
For this parade, students will wear their sports uniform (red shirt, black shorts and 
joggers). 
 
This year students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 will be making their hats at school. 
We invite all parents/caregivers to join us on Friday 3rd April (Week 10) at 2.00pm in 
your child/children’s classroom to help create their hat. The school will provide craft 
materials but parents/caregivers are welcome to bring in their own supplies as well. 
 
Parents/Caregivers are asked to gather in the playground in front of the office, under 
the shade shelter or in the middle playground. Students will parade around the 
playground before they line up on the steps in front of the shade shelter to start their 
performance. There will be chairs set up for family members to watch and listen while 
the children sing several Easter songs. 
 
The P&C will be running a BBQ selling sausages. We are hoping that many parents and 
friends will stay and enjoy a sausage with their child/children for recess. 
 
Just a reminder: The Easter egg class raffles will be drawn during the school day. 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Lauren Medcalf & Kathryn Moriarty                                                 Karen Canning 
Event Organisers                                                                                   Principal 
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